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I object to the development at Thelwall Heyes on the grounds that the wildlife will be disturbed, there are hares
in the fields, the extra 600 cars will be disruptive, weaste lane amd Cliff Lane both flood badly already all year
round.
Areas of green belt are designed to prevent continuous development.
The historic and unique character of the area will be completely destroyed.
The reasons for granting green belt status many years ago still stand.
M Bennett




